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MCSE/MCSA Implementing and Administering Security in a Windows 2000 Network (Exam 70-214) Jul 22 2019
This book covers Exam 200-14 in great detail, digging into some of the most important details involved in
locking down Windows systems and networks and taking a systemic approach to keeping Windows networks and
systems secured. Boasting a one-of-a-kind integration of text, DVD-quality instructor-led training, and
Web-based exam simulation and remediation, this study guide & DVD training system gives students 100%
coverage of official Microsoft MCSA exam objectives plus realistic test prep. The System package consists
of: 1) MCSE Implementing and Administering Security in a Windows 2000 Network Study Guide: Syngress's 1
million study guide users will find tried-and-true features and exciting new enhancements; included are
step-by-step exercises plus end-of-chapter bulleted objectives reviews, FAQs, and realistic test prep
questions in the same format as those on the actual exam. 2) Security DVD: A full hour of instructor-led
training, complete with on-screen configurations and networking schematics, demystifying the toughest
exam topics. 3) Security from solutions@syngress.com. Accompanying Web site provides students with
authentic interactive exam-simulation software that grades their results and automatically links to ebook study guide for instant review of answer concepts. Covers Critical Security Exam. This exam was
created to meet the demand for a security-based examination which verifies an administrator's ability to
implement and maintain secure Windows 2000 network. Fast growing certification gains in popularity. The
new MCSE certification launched in March and already there are 17,000 MCSA-certified professionals (data
as of May, 31, 2002, Microsoft Corp.). This exam also serves as an elective for MCP status and other
certifications. Best selling author with over 150,000 copies in print. Tom Shinder's books have over
150,000 copies in print and he's a regular speaker at the security industry's leading Black Hat
Briefings. His Configuring ISA Server 2000, has sold over 45,000 units worldwide in a year. First indepth security exam from Microsoft. As Microsoft certification guru Ed Tittell points out, "this is the
first real, nuts-and-bolts security exam in the MCP line-up. This exam is the first MCP test to really
dig into some of the most important details involved in locking down Windows systems and networks in the
first place, and to step systematically through the processes involved in keeping Windows networks and
systems secured thereafter." $2,000 worth of training wrapped in a $60 book/DVD/Web-enhanced training
system. Certification Magazine's 2001 reader survey revealed that the average certification costs nearly
$2,000. So our low-priced study package delivers unsurpassed value for cost-conscious IT departments and
trainees.
History of Nordic Computing 2 Jun 25 2022 The First Conference on the History of Nordic Computing
(HiNC1) was organized in Trondheim, in June 2003. The HiNC1 event focused on the early years of
computing, that is the years from the 1940s through the 1960s, although it formally extended to year
1985. In the preface of the proceedings of HiNC1, Janis Bubenko, Jr. , John Impagliazzo, and Arne
Sølvberg describe well the peculiarities of early Nordic c- puting [1]. While developing hardware was a
necessity for the first professionals, quite soon the computer became an industrial product. Computer
scientists, among others, grew increasingly interested in programming and application software. P- gress
in these areas from the 1960s to the 1980s was experienced as astonishing. The developments during these
decades were taken as the focus of HiNC2. During those decades computers arrived to every branch of large
and medium-sized businesses and the users of the computer systems were no longer only computer scialists but also people with other main duties. Compared to the early years of comp- ing before 1960,
where the number of computer projects and applications was small, capturing a holistic view of the

history between the 1960s and the 1980s is conside- bly more difficult. The HiNC2 conference attempted to
help in this endeavor.
Oswaal ISC Question Bank Class 11 Computer Science Book Chapterwise & Topicwise (For 2023 Exam) Feb 09
2021 • Strictly as per the latest syllabus for Board 2023 Exam. • Includes Questions of the both
-Objective & Subjective Types Questions • Chapterwise and Topicwise Revision Notes for in-depth study •
Modified & Empowered Mind Maps & Mnemonics(Only PCMB) for quick learning • Unit wise Self -Assessment
Tests • Concept videos for blended learning • Previous Years’ Examination Questions and Answers with
detailed explanation to facilitate exam-oriented preparation. • Commonly made error & Answering Tips to
aid in exam preparation. • Includes Academically important Questions (AI)
Departments of Commerce, Justice, State, the Judiciary, and related agencies appropriations for fiscal
year 1987 Feb 27 2020
Interchange Level 2 Full Contact A with Self-study DVD-ROM Oct 05 2020 Interchange Fourth Edition is a
four-level series for adult and young-adult learners of English from the beginning to the highintermediate level. Interchange Fourth Edition Full Contact A with Self-study DVD-ROM, Level 2 includes:
units 1-8 of the Student's Book, Workbook, and video worksheets, as well as the Self-study DVD-ROM.
Computer Systems and Software Engineering Oct 25 2019 Computer Systems and Software Engineering is a
compilation of sixteen state-of-the-art lectures and keynote speeches given at the COMPEURO '92
conference. The contributions are from leading researchers, each of whom gives a new insight into
subjects ranging from hardware design through parallelism to computer applications. The pragmatic flavour
of the contributions makes the book a valuable asset for both researchers and designers alike. The book
covers the following subjects: Hardware Design: memory technology, logic design, algorithms and
architecture; Parallel Processing: programming, cellular neural networks and load balancing; Software
Engineering: machine learning, logic programming and program correctness; Visualization: the graphical
computer interface.
First International Conference on Artificial Intelligence and Cognitive Computing Aug 23 2019 This book
presents original research works by researchers, engineers and practitioners in the field of artificial
intelligence and cognitive computing. The book is divided into two parts, the first of which focuses on
artificial intelligence (AI), knowledge representation, planning, learning, scheduling, perceptionreactive AI systems, evolutionary computing and other topics related to intelligent systems and
computational intelligence. In turn, the second part focuses on cognitive computing, cognitive science
and cognitive informatics. It also discusses applications of cognitive computing in medical informatics,
structural health monitoring, computational intelligence, intelligent control systems, bio-informatics,
smart manufacturing, smart grids, image/video processing, video analytics, medical image and signal
processing, and knowledge engineering, as well as related applications.
Encyclopedia of Survey Research Methods Jan 28 2020 In conjunction with top survey researchers around
the world and with Nielsen Media Research serving as the corporate sponsor, the Encyclopedia of Survey
Research Methods presents state-of-the-art information and methodological examples from the field of
survey research. Although there are other "how-to" guides and references texts on survey research, none
is as comprehensive as this Encyclopedia, and none presents the material in such a focused and
approachable manner. With more than 600 entries, this resource uses a Total Survey Error perspective that
considers all aspects of possible survey error from a cost-benefit standpoint.
The Computer as a Classroom Tool Aug 03 2020
SOFSEM 2021: Theory and Practice of Computer Science Jul 02 2020 This book contains the invited and
contributed papers selected for presentation at SOFSEM 2021, the 47th International Conference on Current
Trends in Theory and Practice of Computer Science, which was held online during January 25–28, 2021,
hosted by the Free University of Bozen-Bolzano, Italy. The 33 full and 7 short papers included in the
volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 100 submissions. They were organized in topical sections
on: foundations of computer science; foundations of software engineering; foundations of data science and
engineering; and foundations of algorithmic computational biology. The book also contains 5 invited
papers.
OOQ, Occupational Outlook Quarterly Nov 25 2019
PC World Dec 27 2019
The Fifth Generation Computer Project Apr 30 2020 The Fifth Generation Computer Project is a two-part
book consisting of the invited papers and the analysis. The invited papers examine various aspects of The
Fifth Generation Computer Project. The analysis part assesses the major advances of the Fifth Generation
Computer Project and provides a balanced analysis of the state of the art in The Fifth Generation. This
part provides a balanced and comprehensive view of the development in Fifth Generation Computer
technology. The Bibliography compiles the most important published material on the subject of The Fifth
Generation.
Health Services Research Methods Aug 27 2022 Written with an emphasis on health services delivery and
management, Health Services Research Methods balances classic and current models and methodology. It
showcases approaches to measuring the relevant structure, process, and outcome variables that can be used
to address efficiency and equity issues in health care services delivery. Emerging health services
research tools and skills are included as well as implications for practice. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Computerworld Apr 11 2021 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the leading source of
technology news and information for IT influencers worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site
(Computerworld.com), twice-monthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the

hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
Educator's Complete Guide to Computers Mar 22 2022
Computer-Assisted Language Learning: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Oct 17 2021 In a
diverse society, the ability to cross communication barriers is critical to the success of any individual
personally, professionally, and academically. With the constant acceleration of course programs and
technology, educators are continually being challenged to develop and implement creative methods for
engaging English-speaking and non-English-speaking learners. Computer-Assisted Language Learning:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is a vital reference source that examines the
relationship between language education and technology and the potential for curriculum enhancements
through the use of mobile technologies, flipped instruction, and language-learning software. This multivolume book is geared toward educators, researchers, academics, linguists, and upper-level students
seeking relevant research on the improvement of language education through the use of technology.
Solutions Architect's Handbook Mar 10 2021 From fundamentals and design patterns to the different
strategies for creating secure and reliable architectures in AWS cloud, learn everything you need to
become a successful solutions architect. Purchase of the print or Kindle book includes a free eBook in
the PDF format. Endorsements "For new or existing solutions architects looking to keep their skills sharp
in the cloud era, this book hits all the key areas." -Rajesh Sheth, GM, Messaging and Streaming, AWS
"...the go-to guide for understanding various functions in the age of cloud computing." -Rohan Karmarkar,
Director, Solutions Architecture, AWS "...you will find very important nuggets of knowledge that will
help you be a successful solutions architect, and open up a new world of infinite possibilities!" -Kamal
Arora, Senior Manager, Solutions Architecture, AWS Book Description Becoming a solutions architect
requires a hands-on approach, and this edition of the Solutions Architect's Handbook brings exactly that.
This handbook will teach you how to create robust, scalable, and fault-tolerant solutions and nextgeneration architecture designs in a cloud environment. It will also help you build effective product
strategies for your business and implement them from start to finish. This new edition features
additional chapters on disruptive technologies, such as Internet of Things (IoT), quantum computing, data
engineering, and machine learning. It also includes updated discussions on cloud-native architecture,
blockchain data storage, and mainframe modernization with public cloud. The Solutions Architect's
Handbook provides an understanding of solution architecture and how it fits into an agile enterprise
environment. It will take you through the journey of solution architecture design by providing detailed
knowledge of design pillars, advanced design patterns, anti-patterns, and the cloud-native aspects of
modern software design. By the end of this handbook, you'll have learned the techniques needed to create
efficient architecture designs that meet your business requirements. What you will learn Explore the
various roles of a solutions architect in the enterprise landscape Implement key design principles and
patterns to build high-performance cost-effective solutions Choose the best strategies to secure your
architectures and increase their availability Modernize legacy applications with the help of cloud
integration Understand how big data processing, machine learning, and IoT fit into modern architecture
Integrate a DevOps mindset to promote collaboration, increase operational efficiency, and streamline
production Who this book is for This book is for software developers, system engineers, DevOps engineers,
architects, and team leaders who already work in the IT industry and aspire to become solutions architect
professionals. Existing solutions architects who want to expand their skillset or get a better
understanding of new technologies will also learn valuable new skills. To get started, you'll need a good
understanding of the real-world software development process and general programming experience in any
language.
500 Cloud Computing Interview Questions and Answers Oct 29 2022 Knowledge for Free... Get that job, you
aspire for! Want to switch to that high paying job? Or are you already been preparing hard to give
interview the next weekend? Do you know how many people get rejected in interviews by preparing only
concepts but not focusing on actually which questions will be asked in the interview? Don't be that
person this time. This is the most comprehensive Cloud Computing interview questions book that you can
ever find out. It contains: 500 most frequently asked and important Cloud Computing interview questions
and answers Wide range of questions which cover not only basics in Cloud Computing but also most advanced
and complex questions which will help freshers, experienced professionals, senior developers, testers to
crack their interviews.
Computer Science Logic Dec 19 2021 Annotation. This volume constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
24th International Workshop on Computer Science Logic, CSL 2010, held in Brno, Czech Republic, in August
2010. The 33 full papers presented together with 7 invited talks, were carefully reviewed and selected
from 103 submissions. Topics covered include automated deduction and interactive theorem proving,
constructive mathematics and type theory, equational logic and term rewriting, automata and games, modal
and temporal logic, model checking, decision procedures, logical aspects of computational complexity,
finite model theory, computational proof theory, logic programming and constraints, lambda calculus and
combinatory logic, categorical logic and topological semantics, domain theory, database theory,
specification, extraction and transformation of programs, logical foundations of programming paradigms,
verification and program analysis, linear logic, higher-order logic, and nonmonotonic reasoning.
Pattern Recognition and Computer Vision Nov 06 2020 The 4-volume set LNCS 13019, 13020, 13021 and 13022
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 4th Chinese Conference on Pattern Recognition and Computer
Vision, PRCV 2021, held in Beijing, China, in October-November 2021. The 201 full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 513 submissions. The papers have been organized in the following
topical sections: Object Detection, Tracking and Recognition; Computer Vision, Theories and Applications,
Multimedia Processing and Analysis; Low-level Vision and Image Processing; Biomedical Image Processing

and Analysis; Machine Learning, Neural Network and Deep Learning, and New Advances in Visual Perception
and Understanding.
The Complete Beginner's Guide to Genealogy, the Internet, and Your Genealogy Computer Program Sep 28
2022 A guide to conducting genealogical research, focusing on the role of electronic databases, computer
programs, and Internet resources in revolutionizing the process of tracing family histories. Includes
charts, forms, exercises, Web site addresses, and bibliographies.
Census Tract Papers Jun 13 2021
Reconfigurable Computing Systems Engineering Jun 20 2019 Reconfigurable Computing Systems Engineering:
Virtualization of Computing Architecture describes the organization of reconfigurable computing system
(RCS) architecture and discusses the pros and cons of different RCS architecture implementations.
Providing a solid understanding of RCS technology and where it’s most effective, this book: Details the
architecture organization of RCS platforms for application-specific workloads Covers the process of the
architectural synthesis of hardware components for system-on-chip (SoC) for the RCS Explores the
virtualization of RCS architecture from the system and on-chip levels Presents methodologies for RCS
architecture run-time integration according to mode of operation and rapid adaptation to changes of multiparametric constraints Includes illustrative examples, case studies, homework problems, and references to
important literature A solutions manual is available with qualifying course adoption. Reconfigurable
Computing Systems Engineering: Virtualization of Computing Architecture offers a complete road map to the
synthesis of RCS architecture, exposing hardware design engineers, system architects, and students
specializing in designing FPGA-based embedded systems to novel concepts in RCS architecture organization
and virtualization.
Wiley CPA Exam Review 2012, Business Environment and Concepts Jul 26 2022 Published annually, this
comprehensive four-volume paperback reviews all four parts of the CPA exam. Many of the questions are
taken directly from previous CPA exams. With 3,800 multiple-choice questions, these study guides provide
all the information candidates need to master in order to pass the computerized Uniform CPA Examination.
Wiley CPA Exam Review 2008 Apr 23 2022 Completely revised for the new computerized CPA Exam Published
annually, this comprehensive, four-volume study guide for the Certified Public Accountants (CPA) Exam
arms readers with detailed outlines and study guidelines, plus skill-building problems and solutions that
help them to identify, focus, and master the specific topics that need the most work. Many of the
practice questions are taken from previous exams, and care is taken to ensure that they cover all the
information candidates need to pass the CPA Exam. Broken down into four volumes-Regulation, Auditing and
Attestation, Financial Accounting and Reporting, and Business Environment and Concepts-these top CPA Exam
review study guides worldwide provide: More than 2,700 practice questions Complete information on the new
simulation questions A unique modular structure that divides content into self-contained study modules
AICPA content requirements and three times as many examples as other study guides
Deontic Logic in Computer Science Feb 21 2022 This volume presents the refereed proceedings of the 9th
International Conference on Deontic Logic in Computer Science, DEON 2008, held in Luxembourg in July
2008. The 16 revised full papers presented together with 4 invited talks were carefully reviewed and
selected for inclusion in the book. The topics addressed are development of formal systems of deontic
logic and related areas of logic, and applications. Of particular interest is the interaction between
computer systems and their users; the papers focus also on the special topic of logical approaches to
deontic notions in computer science in the area of security and trust, encompassing applications in ecommerce as well as traditional areas of computer security.
Advanced Topics in End User Computing, Volume 3 Jan 08 2021 Advanced Topics in End User Computing
features the latest research findings dealing with end user computing concepts, issues, and trends.
Empirical and theoretical research concerned with all aspects of end user computing including
development, utilization, and management are included. Volume three is specifically interested in those
studies that show a significant contribution by relating end user computing to end user satisfaction, end
user productivity, and strategic and competitive advantage. *Note: This book is part of a new series
entitled ?Advanced Topics in End User Computing?. This book is Volume Three within this series (Vol. III,
2004).
Computer Aided Verification May 24 2022 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 11th
International Conference on Computer Aided Verification, CAV'99, held in Trento, Italy in July 1999 as
part of FLoC'99. The 34 revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from a total
of 107 submissions. Also included are six invited contributions and five tool presentations. The book is
organized in topical sections on processor verification, protocol verification and testing, infinite
state spaces, theory of verification, linear temporal logic, modeling of systems, symbolic model
checking, theorem proving, automata-theoretic methods, and abstraction.
Content Computing Sep 23 2019 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Advanced Workshop on
Content Computing, AWCC 2004, held in Zhen Jiang, Jiang Su, China in November 2004.The 26 revised full
papers and 36 revised short papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 194 submissions.
The papers are organized in topical sections on mobile code and agent technology, content sharing and
consistency management, networking infrastructure and performance, content aware security, multimedia
content, content mining and knowledge extraction, Web services and content applications, content
retrieval and management, and ontologies and knowledge conceptualization.
Theoretical Computer Science: Exploring New Frontiers of Theoretical Informatics Nov 18 2021 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the International Conference IFIP TCS 2000 held in Sendai, Japan
in August 2000. The 32 revised full papers presented together with nine invited contributions were
carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 70 submissions. The papers are organized in two tracks on

algorithms, complexity, and models of computation and on logics, semantics, specification, and
verification. The book is devoted to exploring new frontiers of theoretical informatics and addresses all
current topics in theoretical computer science.
Computer Aided Assessment of Mathematics Jan 20 2022 Assessment is a key driver in mathematics
education. This book examines computer aided assessment (CAA) of mathematics in which computer algebra
systems (CAS) are used to establish the mathematical properties of expressions provided by students in
response to questions. In order to automate such assessment, the relevant criteria must be encoded and,
in articulating precisely the desired criteria, the teacher needs to think very carefully about the goals
of the task. Hence CAA acts as a vehicle to examine assessment and mathematics education in detail and
from a fresh perspective. One example is how it is natural for busy teachers to set only those questions
that can be marked by hand in a straightforward way, even though the constraints of paper-based formats
restrict what they do and why. There are other kinds of questions, such as those with non-unique correct
answers, or where assessing the properties requires the marker themselves to undertake a significant
computation. It is simply not sensible for a person to set these to large groups of students when marking
by hand. However, such questions have their place and value in provoking thought and learning. This book,
aimed at teachers in both schools and universities, explores how, in certain cases, different question
types can be automatically assessed. Case studies of existing systems have been included to illustrate
this in a concrete and practical way.
Intelligent Web-Based English Instruction in Middle Schools Mar 30 2020 The integration of technology
into educational environments has become more prominent over the years. The combination of technology and
face-to-face interaction with instructors allows for a thorough, more valuable educational experience.
Intelligent Web-Based English Instruction in Middle Schools addresses the concerns associated with the
use of computer-based systems in teaching English as a foreign language, proving the effectiveness and
efficiency of technological integration in modern classrooms. Highlighting cases based on current
practices in four diverse schools, this book is a vital reference source for practitioners and
researchers interested in the educational benefits of educational technologies in language acquisition.
Previous GATE paper with answer keys and solutions - Computer Science cs/it Jul 14 2021
http://gateinstructors.in Solved Papers GATE: Computer Science and Information Technology 10 Years'
Solved Papers GATE: Computer Science and Information Technology, a product for The GATE. The book offers
the students an opportunity to familiarise themselves with the nature and level of complexity of
questions asked in GATE and helps them in topic-wise preparation for the examination. Solutions to most
of the questions and answer keys have been provided at the end of each Papers.
American English in Mind Level 3 Teacher's Edition May 12 2021 American English in Mind is an
integrated, four-skills course for beginner to advanced teenage learners of American English. The
American English in Mind Level 3 Teacher's Edition provides an overview of course pedagogy, teaching tips
from Mario Rinvolucri, interleaved step-by-step lesson plans, audio scripts, Workbook answer keys,
supplementary grammar practice exercises, communication activities, entry tests, and other useful
resources.
GED Test For Dummies Aug 15 2021 Presents subject review, full-length practice tests with answer
explanations, and test-taking strategies to help readers prepare for and score higher on the high school
equivalency test.
Grid and Cooperative Computing - GCC 2005 Jun 01 2020 This volume presents the accepted papers for the
4th International Conference onGridandCooperativeComputing(GCC2005),heldinBeijing,China,during November
30 – December 3, 2005.The conferenceseries of GCC aims to provide an international forum for the
presentation and discussion of research trends on the theory, method, and design of Grid and cooperative
computing as well as their scienti?c, engineering and commercial applications. It has become a major
annual event in this area. The First International Conference on Grid and Cooperative Computing
(GCC2002)received168submissions.GCC2003received550submissions,from which 176 regular papers and 173 short
papers were accepted. The acceptance rate of regular papers was 32%, and the total acceptance rate was
64%. GCC 2004 received 427 main-conference submissions and 154 workshop submissions. The main conference
accepted 96 regular papers and 62 short papers. The - ceptance rate of the regular papers was 23%. The
total acceptance rate of the main conference was 37%. For this conference, we received 576 submissions.
Each was reviewed by two independent members of the International Program Committee. After carefully
evaluating their originality and quality, we accepted 57 regular papers and 84 short papers. The
acceptance rate of regular papers was 10%. The total acc- tance rate was 25%.
Cryptography Apocalypse Dec 07 2020 Will your organization be protected the day a quantum computer
breaks encryption on the internet? Computer encryption is vital for protecting users, data, and
infrastructure in the digital age. Using traditional computing, even common desktop encryption could take
decades for specialized ‘crackers’ to break and government and infrastructure-grade encryption would take
billions of times longer. In light of these facts, it may seem that today’s computer cryptography is a
rock-solid way to safeguard everything from online passwords to the backbone of the entire internet.
Unfortunately, many current cryptographic methods will soon be obsolete. In 2016, the National Institute
of Standards and Technology (NIST) predicted that quantum computers will soon be able to break the most
popular forms of public key cryptography. The encryption technologies we rely on every day—HTTPS, TLS,
WiFi protection, VPNs, cryptocurrencies, PKI, digital certificates, smartcards, and most two-factor
authentication—will be virtually useless. . . unless you prepare. Cryptography Apocalypse is a crucial
resource for every IT and InfoSec professional for preparing for the coming quantum-computing revolution.
Post-quantum crypto algorithms are already a reality, but implementation will take significant time and
computing power. This practical guide helps IT leaders and implementers make the appropriate decisions

today to meet the challenges of tomorrow. This important book: Gives a simple quantum mechanics primer
Explains how quantum computing will break current cryptography Offers practical advice for preparing for
a post-quantum world Presents the latest information on new cryptographic methods Describes the
appropriate steps leaders must take to implement existing solutions to guard against quantum-computer
security threats Cryptography Apocalypse: Preparing for the Day When Quantum Computing Breaks Today's
Crypto is a must-have guide for anyone in the InfoSec world who needs to know if their security is ready
for the day crypto break and how to fix it.
Department of Agriculture Needs Leadership in Managing Its Information Resources Sep 04 2020
Advances in Soft Computing Sep 16 2021 The two-volume set LNAI 13067 and 13068 constitutes the
proceedings of the 20th Mexican International Conference on Artificial Intelligence, MICAI 2021, held in
Mexico City, Mexico, in October 2021. The total of 58 papers presented in these two volumes was carefully
reviewed and selected from 129 submissions. The first volume, Advances in Computational Intelligence,
contains 30 papers structured into three sections: – Machine and Deep Learning – Image Processing and
Pattern Recognition – Evolutionary and Metaheuristic Algorithms The second volume, Advances in Soft
Computing, contains 28 papers structured into two sections: – Natural Language Processing – Intelligent
Applications and Robotics
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